
From: Margery <pearlbrightone@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 1:45 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Reject ordinance Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 I am asking the COMMON COUNCIL to reject the proposed ordinance Sec. 32-191 as a violation of 
freedom of speech, freedom of religion, and as an attack on the family and parental rights.  

The ordinance ignores the fact that many who have been accepted, supported, and assisted in gender " 
transitioning "go on to regret the change, often after it is irreversible.  It also sets in motion dynamics that 
impact others in harmful ways not accounted for in the proposed ordinance. (see article and references 
below) 

Rejecting the Totalitarian Transgender Movement – News With Views

Thank you for your sincere consideration. 


